
Is YOUR deck safe? 

• Do you really know the condition of your 
deck, verandah or stairs? 

• How long since your property was 
inspected? 

Elevated deck, verandah and stairs 
inspection reports by qualified 
architects 

• Be confident your deck is still safe and 
trouble free 

• Enjoy our beautiful climate and entertain 
your guests - with peace of mind 

 

 
Only Shelter Architects provides a 
dedicated report inspecting and reviewing 
the following area of your verandah or 
deck, from roof to ground level, including: 

• Roof sheeting, gutters, downpipes 

• Rafters, purlins, battens 

• Verandah plates, brackets, embellishments 
and posts 

• Balustrade, lattice work, doors and windows 

• Stairs and railings 

• Decking, floor framing, joists and bearers 

• Pole plates, stumps, posts, stirrups and 
support brackets 

 

Peace of Mind 

Give yourself the peace of mind to not 
worry about potential problems. 

Call Shelter Architects for a comprehensive 
“Elevated Deck Report” for your property. 

Reports cost from as little as $220 incl. 
GST. 

CALL NOW 

Shelter Architects 

0434 631 555 

www.shelterarchitectsplanners.com.au 

 

 

Big or small, open or semi enclosed, 
external structures like decks, verandahs 
and stairs are exposed to the environment 
and more vulnerable to deterioration and 
decay than internal rooms

Enjoy your lifestyle fully - at ease knowing 
your deck, verandah and stairs are safe, 
well built and maintained.


